
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:   Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE:  April 2020 
RE:  Board of Trustees Report 

 
Enrollment Numbers: 

5th Grade- 97 
6th Grade- 102 
7th Grade- 103 

 8th grade- 100 
 
Distance Learning Update 
This has been an interesting change with distance learning with our students. Our staff 
has been amazing in developing strategies to meet student learner needs. Currently, 
about 85% of our students are accessing learning online. The remaining students are 
learning by packets that the staff has put together to keep students engaged in the 
learning process.  

 


